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Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter School is a wonderful school.  Unfortunately they 

have lost the lease on their present location and the best alternative location is 

slightly out of their district.  Please allow them to continue offering the high quality 

education that we have experienced from Lewis and Clark Montessori Charter 

School. 


